
Planning Commission Report: 
 
The Commission met on 6 Sep 2024 and approved (in principle) the separation of an Ocean 
Drive lot (1106 S. Ocean Dr) into two separate lots. Final approval to occur after non-
conforming structures (primarily the current house) are removed in the Spring. 
 
Bob Shields 


